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February 10, 2020 

To: Pastors, Agency Directors, Office Managers, and School Principals 
FR: Anna Schiele 
RE: Updated I-9 Form  
 
The U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) has published a new version of the  
Form I-9. The new version of the form must be used. Please be sure to discard any old Form I-9’s 
and use the revised version going forward. The new I-9 Form has been placed on the Diocesan 
Website for your convenience. 
https://www.scd.org/sites/default/files/2020-02/I-9%20Form%20Rev.10.21.19.pdf 
 
Please feel free to contact the Lay Personnel Department with any questions or concerns at 916-
733-0239. 
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